
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, 

NPQEL London 

         SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                        
               

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 8th  March 2024 

 

BOOK FAIR REMINDER 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The book fair will be open on 

Friday 15th, Monday 18th, Tuesday 19th and Wednesday the 20th March.  

 

The fair will be held in the Infant hall from 3.20pm – 3.45pm. Entrance will be from the Year 3 and 4 

gate.  

The quickest payment method is cash but we are able to take card payments.  

The book fair is a wonderful opportunity to expand your child’s home library and bring excitement 

and enjoyment to reading.  

The more books we sell, the more free books we get for the school! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Many thanks,  

Miss Neate,  

Year 4 Class Teacher and English Lead 

 


